
Note from Howgate community council for September .


There were no meetings of the community council in July or August but during that period 
IanQuigley had the opportunity to meet Grace Vickers the chief executive of Midlothian Council.

A brief report of that meeting will be given at our September council meeting.


Christine Graham MSP initiated a series of meeting with community councils and we had the 
opportunity to meet her. Subsequent to that meeting Christine has arranged a room at the 
Scottish parliament to facilitate a meeting between Representatives of the various community 
councils in her area in order to discuss common issues.


We have been asked to remind people of Doors Open  weekend 2019. This will be held on  14th 
and 15th September. Details can be found on www.doorsopendays.org.uk.



